
 

January 9, 20223 

Ms. Tiffany Schmid 
Director, Development Services Division 
2850 Fairlane Court 
Placerville, CA 95667 

Subject:  Georgetown Divide Public Utility District – 2020 Urban Water 
Management Plan Notice 

Dear Ms. Schmid: 

The Georgetown Divide Public Utility District (the District) is reviewing its 2020 Urban Water 
Management Plan (UWMP).  The UWMP is required to be submitted to the California 
Department of Water Resources (DWR) every five years per water code 10610-10657.  The 
purpose of this letter is to notify El Dorado County Planning Division that the District is 
updating the UWMP for 2020.  The District intends to present the findings at a public hearing 
scheduled for the March 14, 2023, board of directors meeting. 

Sincerely, 

 
Nicholas Schneider 
Interim General Manager 



 

January 9, 2023 

Mr. Kenneth Payne 
El Dorado County Water Agency 
4330 Golden Center Drive, Suite C 
Placerville, CA 95667 

Subject:  Georgetown Divide Public Utility District – 2020 Urban Water 
Management Plan Notice 

Dear Mr. Payne: 

The Georgetown Divide Public Utility District (the District) is reviewing its 2020 Urban Water 
Management Plan (UWMP).  The UWMP is required to be submitted to the California 
Department of Water Resources (DWR) every five years per water code 10610-10657.  The 
purpose of this letter is to notify El Dorado County Water Agency that the District is updating 
the UWMP for 2020.  The District intends to present the findings at a public hearing scheduled 
for the March 14, 2023, board of directors meeting. 

Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Nicholas Schneider 
General Manager 
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